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24th February 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

YEAR 4 ADVENTURE CAMP – JULY 2022 
 

 
We are delighted to be able to give our children in year 4 the chance to attend an Adventure Camp overnight 
sleep out taking place on the night of Friday 1st July. 
 
The camp will take place on our school field.  The camp will be led by qualified staff from Adventures Into 
accompanied by staff from Tithe Farm. A letter from the company and a sample timetable for the camp are 
attached for you to have a read.  If you wanted to have a look at the company’s website the address is 
www.adventuresinto.co.uk. 
 
The cost of the camp will be £26 per child or £13 per child for those children in receipt of PPG.  Payment will 
need to be made in full at the time of booking.  Consent & payment for the trip will be via ParentPay.  If you 
already have a ParentPay account, the camp will be going live shortly, you should then see the trip appear 
when you log on.  If you don’t have a ParentPay account for your son or daughter, please contact the office 
who can give you the details of how to set one up.  We will not be taking cash payments for this camp.   
 
If you have any problems with anything outlined in this letter, please speak to the office.  Places on this camp 
are limited.   
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs R Worsfold 

Head Teacher 

http://www.tithefarmprimary.co.uk/

